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May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Thank you again for your continued support in helping your son/daughter prepare for their 
upcoming exams. We are proud of how they have prepared. We have our first exams next 
week in Health and Social Care, Drama and Biology.  
 
We have reminded students this week that they need to arrive in plenty of time, as these 
are national exams and we cannot change the start times. Students must be ready for all 
morning exams for a prompt 8.40am start. For afternoon exams, pupils must be in 
Kernewek Hall promptly at 12.45pm. 
 
We have also reminded students that if they miss an exam, they will not be able to re-sit, 
and the paper will not be graded. If your son/daughter is unable to come in for an exam or is 
running late, please phone the school reception (01326 372379) with plenty of warning, so 
we can guide you through the next steps.  
 
Please see attached a copy of the exams timetable, masterclasses and revision sessions 
running during the exam period. Where subjects are crossed out, all exams have been taken 
for that subject and pupils can use this time for independent revision. 
 
Please can I remind you that students are expected to attend school on a full-time basis up 
to and including Friday 7th June. Pupils will be in timetabled lessons being taught by subject 
experts until all exams for that subject are completed. They can then use this lesson time for 
independent study of other subject areas. 
 
We would like all students to attend school after Friday 7th June until they sit their final 
exams. However, as a parent/carer, you may request for your child to study from home and 
only come into school for exams from Monday 10th June, if you feel this would be beneficial 
for them. 
 
We will be sending you a booking link later this half term. For safeguarding purposes, 
students will only be able to sign out of the building if they have parental permission to 
leave the site during the school day. They will not be able to leave the site during this period 
if they have a morning and afternoon exam.  
 
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any queries regarding exams.  
 
Also, a reminder that Prom tickets are now available to purchase via ParentPay. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss K Blackburn 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


